
   Thanks to customer Preston Barragan for sending me a note to acknowledge his satisfaction 
with the two Keeper original Gyotaku paintings he recently ordered (#1 and #6).  It's always 
gratifying to receive a message like this one!

1/11/13

Kev,   

   The Keeper Gyotaku prints just arrived at my house while I was home at lunch.   They are 
beautiful.  Thank you so much.   I am going to take them back to work with me to show them 
off.  You and Heather did the magnificent speckled trout justice.  Not many prints or paintings 
do what you two have done with this incredible fish.

Preston Barragan


